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Volunteer knitters needed

	St. Catherine of Alexandria Catholic Church is looking for volunteer knitters to make children's hats and/or mittens to donate to

charity during this Christmas season. Prior to being delivered to charity, these items will be used to decorate St. Catherine's

Christmas tree, showcasing the hard work and generosity of the volunteers. If you have the needles, wool, and a big heart this is an

opportunity to ?give back? to the less fortunate. The items can be dropped off at the church on Sundays between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. 

For more information, or for additional drop off times, please call Donna at 905-775-6144.  Thank you for your thoughtfulness and

support.
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